
Parents - every term we teach the children about staying safe online, so we've attached a link about e-Safety. It's good to talk regularly and openly about using the internet and as your child gets older it's important to help them stay safe, especially as they begin to use social media regularly. Thank you.
Children - Watch Geraldine Giraffe (she's a bit silly as you know) but she has a very important message about staying safe online (e-Safety). It's always important to remember to talk to mums and dads when you think something isn't right, when you are playing a game online or when a message pops up and you don't understand it. Always ask for help and stay safe! What were the tips that you learnt from watching Geraldine's video? Discuss with your mum or dad.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1jWb_VlDMGM
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